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Dear Mr. Kosciusko-Morizet:

I appreciate the opportunity to meet with you and discuss nuclear
regulatory policy and activities of our countries during my recent
visit to France. Thank you, also, for the arrangements that were made
with the cooperation of your Ministry for the several other meetings
and site visits during the visit.

I was pleased to see you again in Stockholm and I will look forward
: to your visit to the NRC on November 17.

incerely,
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M. Hendrie:
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